## NATIONAL GITY BANK

DALLAS, TEXAS

DEWITT RAY

May 28, 1951

Mr. Marriner S. Eccles Board of Governors Federal Reserve System Washington, D. C.

Dear Marriner:

When our convention came to a close, I was confronted with a mopping up program which caused some of my correspondence to fall behind, including a "thank you note" which I should have sent you sometime ago.

Your address before the convention of the Texas Bankers Association was the high spot of the business sessions and you know from the undivided attention given you during the course of your address and the applause by the audience which followed that your remarks fell on highly receptive ears.

Please allow me to add my personal thanks for the wear and tear on you in making the quick trip to Texas, and the fine job you did while here.

I have no plans to be in Washington until the next meeting of the Council on September 16-18, but I hope to find you there at that time and look forward with pleasure to a little visit with you.

corazarry yours

DeWitt Ray

DR:VB

May 24, 1951.

Dear DeWitt:

I appreciate your thoughtfulness in sending to me the newspaper clipping reporting my address to the Texas Bankers on May 14. I think the paper did a very excellent reporting job.

It was a privilege and a pleasure to me to meet with the Texas Bankers and to see and visit with many of my friends. Thank you for making that opportunity possible.

With kind personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

M. S. Eccles.

Mr. DeWitt Ray, President, National City Bank, Dallas, Texas.